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Board of Health Weekly COVID-19 Emergency Teleconference Meeting

May 19, 2020

The Board of Health Emergency Meeting was held on Tuesday May 19, 2020 at 5:15pm via teleconference. 

Board members present: Amber Swindler. Others in attendance: Health Officer Dr. Millard, Lynn Miller, Cam Shipp RS, Ella Tweten, Tisa Seiler, and Teri Long.

Health Officer - The Health Department discussed the COVID cases in North Dakota with Dr. Millard stating that most cases are near Fargo. The group discussed Governor Bullock’s announcement of Phase II which will begin June 1.

Sanitarian – Cam continues to get many questions about events and how the planners should proceed. Each event planner is asked to submit a written plan for review at the Health Department. Once received, the Department is reviewing and providing feedback as to how the event can be run with the safety considerations in place.

Health Department – We have several questions about outdoor swimming pools. Lynn will ask at the state level about this as the Governor has only addressed pools associated with gym memberships. We will have our family planning clinic tomorrow, May 20.

Guidelines released to the public
· 5/18/2020 Concessions Guidelines

Unscheduled matters/concerns –
With the change to Phase 2 on June 1, we will suspend the weekly emergency meetings at this time. Members will be notified if an emergency meeting is called.

Adjourn by consensus.


Clay Berger, Chairman


The next meeting will be June 9, 2020 unless otherwise announced. Attendance may be in person or by phone. Call in number is 571-748-4021; pin 2672541#
